
TULSA COUNTY 

MEMO 
PURCHASING 
DEPARTMENT 

DATE: DECEMBER 12, 2012 

TO: BOARD OF COUI\lTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: LlNDAR.DORRELL ~~.~ ~ ~ _'­ .t\~ 
PURCHASING DIRECTOR ~~~ • LJ\:)J'\)~ 

SUBJECT: BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION- ELECTRICAL WIRE 

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY BUILDING OPERATIONS DEPARTMENT 
AND THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT TO AWARD THE BID FOR ELECTRICAL 
WIRE TO THE FOLLOWING VENDOR: 

BROKEN ARROW ELECTRIC SUPPLY, INC. 

THIS WAS THE LOWEST AND BEST BID RECEIVED, RESPECTIVELY. 

THIS AWARD IS FOR A ONE (1) YEAR PERIOD BEGINNING DECEMBER 28, 2012 THROUGH 
DECEMBER 27, 2013. 

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITIED FOR YOUR APPROVAL. 

LRD/arh 

ORIGINAL: EARLENE WILSON, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE DECEMBER 17,2012 AGENDA. 

COPIES: 	 COMMISSIONER FRED R. PERRY 
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH 
COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMALIGO 
MARK LlOTIA, CHIEF DEPUTY 
DAN BELDING, BUILDING OPERATIONS 
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Dan Belding, Director 

Building Operations 


A Department of the Board of County Commissioners 

Tulsa County Administration Bldg. 500 South Denver 


Tulsa. OK 74103-3832 {918} 596-5000 

DATE: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 

TO: Ms. Linda Dorrell, Purchasing Director 

FROM: Dan Belding tfl /L . ~? 
RE: Bid Recommendation 

It is the recommendation of Tulsa County Building Operations to award the bid for Electrical 

Wire to: 

Broken Arrow Electric 

It was the lowest bid received. 

DB: ac 


